
Year 2 home learning week commencing 6th July 2020        
 
Literacy – letter writing  
 
When you return to school in September, you will be in Year 3! I am really sad that we 
didn’t have a full year together in school but Mrs Hastings is excited to be your teacher 
again in September.  

 
I still have the letters that you wrote to me right at the 
start of Year 2. You have all come on so much and I am 
really proud of you.  
 
Do you think you can write another letter to me now it is 
nearly the end of the year? Maybe you could write about 
your favourite things we have done together in Year 2?  

 
Some of my favourite moments were the exciting trips to the Silk Museum and the Lowry 
Centre, your lovely singing in our music lessons and your fantastic acting in the story of The 
Frog Prince on World Book Day.  
 
You will need to think about how to set out a letter. Start it with ‘Dear Miss Coope’ and end 
it with your name. Remember to read it aloud check it makes sense and to check for capital 
letters and full stops.  
 
I can’t wait to see your letters!  
 
 
       
        
  
  


